
Would you like to be part of a group that promotes positive messages and  
acceptance throughout CME?  We are currently looking for 4th and 5th 
grade students to join the SABERS club for the 2018-2019 school year.   
 
SABERS is a student led group that works towards educating other 
classmates about how to identify and address bullying behavior. These club 
members also serve as student ambassadors and demonstrate positive 
behavior to others. Through monthly lessons and activities, SABERS will help 
to educate school members on valuing student differences and treating 
others with respect while creating a safe and inclusive environment. 
 
The SABERS will meet the first MONDAY of every month, from 3:30 to 4:30 
in room 212.  Our first meeting will be Monday, November 5th.  
 
All ambassadors must be available to attend our meetings each month and 
be picked up on time.  If you are interested in being an “Anti-Bullying 
Ambassador” for our school, please complete the student application on 
the back of this flyer and return to 
your teacher as soon as possible.  
 
 
Application Deadline: Friday, October 19 
First meeting:  Monday, November 5 
Club Teachers: Mrs. Ursitti, Mrs. 
Kowalski, & Mrs. Stafford 

S.A.B.E.R.S.  
Students Against Bullying Encouraging Real Solutions 



Student Name: ___________________________________________________            Grade: _________      
 
Teacher: ___________________      Parent Name: ____________________________________________       
 
Parent Phone: ______________________    Parent Email: _____________________________________ 
 
Were you part of our SABERS group last year?       YES NO 

 

Are you willing to stand up for others if you witness bullying at school?      YES    NO 
 
Are you available to attend our Monday meetings once a month and be picked up by 4:30?    YES    NO 
 
Are you willing to promote positive messages on our school’s morning news program?   YES    NO 
 
Explain why YOU would be a great “Anti-Bullying Ambassador” for our school:. 
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

S.A.B.E.R.S.  
2018-2019 Student Application 

Parent Endorsement 
Would your child be a good candidate for 

the SABERS club?    YES   NO 
Explain: ______________________________________ 
______________________________________________
______________________________________________ 

Parent Signature: 
 

_______________________________________ 

Teacher Endorsement 
Would this student be a good candidate for 

the SABERS club?    YES   NO 
Explain: ______________________________________ 
______________________________________________
______________________________________________ 

Teacher Signature: 
 

_______________________________________ 

Please note that enrollment is limited to 30 students for the SABERS Club.   

All applications must be completed and returned by the October 19 deadline to be considered—no exceptions!   


